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GIFA 2015 –  
TRADE SHOW REVIEW
Düsseldorf 16. – 20. June 2015

Topics such as minimum quantity spraying and structural die 
casting were discussed in detail.

The international aspect of GIFA proved once again that our 
participation –as a worldwide operating company– will always 
be worthwhile. 

Nowhere else you can meet such an amount of specialists in 
one place. Therefore we would like to express our gratitude 
to the large number of visitors from Germany and abroad for 
traveling such long distances to visit us.

Now it is time for us to carry on 
in detail with the topics that were 
discussed during the trade fair.

We look forward to continuing our 
cooperation with our current custom-
ers and also to beginning work with 
our new contacts.

We would like to thank everyone who took the opportunity to visit our stand  
at the GIFA 2015. 
Events like GIFA are places where we can exchange and pass on new information 
or simply use the time for technical discussions.

Helmut Geiger, Managing Director


